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SPORTS DEVELOPMENT ACTION COMMITTEE
                                                                                                             189 Old Hope Road •Kingston 6
RE: JC/Purewater/R Danny Williams Track & Field Meet 2021

The Jamaica College Sports Development Foundation Committee invites you to our 28th staging of the JC/Purewater/R Danny Williams Track & Field Meet on January 9th 2021 at 8:30 am. As one of the oldest track meets on the local track and field calendar, our meet is fully endorsed by the JAAA and is used as an ISSA qualifying meet for Boys & Girls Athletics Championships.  
Due to Covid-19 and the protocols we need to observe during this time, we have made some adjustments to the events on offer: 
Track Events: 100m, 800m, 3000m, 5000m,  
Field Events: High Jump, Long Jump Shot Put.  
Entry Fees and procedures are as follows:- 
A maximum of three (3) athletes per class for an event per team is allowed, $12,000 per team and $1,000 for individual entries. All registration must be done online at http://www.willirat.com/Entry%20Forms/jcrdanwill/Welcome.php. Deadline for entries is Monday January 4th 2021. There will be no entry on the day of the meet and all heats will be pre-drawn on Thursday January 7th.   
Parking & Tents 
Schools will be allowed to set up team tents in the warm up area located on the top playing field. School buses will  be allowed to drop off athletes on the school compound but will leave right after to park in our Ashenheim stadium parking lot located off  Ravina Avenue. All other vehicles must use the stadium parking lot.  
PS. All teams must be confined to their tents unless when warming up or marshalling for their races.  
If you are interested in purchasing lunches, the cost is $435 for regular, $550 for large. Please contact Miss Sherice Burrell of Mother’s Enterprise at 876-926-2102.  
Attached is a copy of the JAAA COVID-19 protocols. We ask that all teams observe these protocols as failure to do so may result in teams being asked to leave.  
We look forward to seeing you and thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 
JAMAICA COLLEGE 
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Ian G.M. Forbes,CD,JP 
Chairman Organizing Committee 
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